

10. TL 8-3 21-22

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

9. A. accent B. cattle C. kangaroo D. parade
10. A. official B. cattle C. icon D. Scot

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

11. A. Chinese B. coffee C. trainee D. trustee
12. A. official B. absolute C. koala D. committee

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

13. _____ pollution is harmful or annoying level of noise, as from vehicles, industry activities, etc.

- A. light B. visual C. soil D. noise

14. Eight hundred years ago, Christmas songs _____ performed for people in towns and villages.

- A. are B. were C. will be D. have been

15. I can't hear your voice _____ I'm wearing an earplug

- A. although B. due C. however D. because

16. Could you list some non-point source _____?

- A. pollution B. pollutants C. polluting D. polluted

17. Scientists has just come up _____ a solution to hearing loss

- A. to B. on C. with D. down

18. If we dump a plastic into the ground, it _____ a long time to disappear.

- A. will take B. take C. took D. takes

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

19. If petrol price doesn't decrease any more, I shall have to use a bicycle.

- A. develop B. reduce C. raise D. increase

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

20. The International Organizations are going to be in a temporary way in the country.

- A. soak B. permanent C. complicated D. guess

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

21. Singapore is famous for its clean and green trees.

- A. for B. and C. is D. clean

22. Air pollutant is causing many environmental problems in our cities today.

- A. Air pollutant B. many C. in D. is causing

23. The children are looking forward to see the parade.

- A. are looking B. to see C. the D. the children

24. This ancient cathedral is discovered by two archeologists in 1988.

- A. archeologists B. by C. in D. is discovered

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

English is the _____ (25) language of the Philippines. English-medium education _____ (26) in the Philippines in 1901 after the arrival of some 540 US teachers. English was also chosen for newspapers and magazines, the media, and literary writing.

The latest results from a recent survey suggest that about 65% of the _____ (27) of the Philippines has the ability to understand spoken and written English with 48 person stating that they can write standard English. The economy is based on English, and successful workers and managers are fluent in English. _____ (28) schools know that their students must be fluent in English to be successful.

25. A. interesting B. official C. popular D. polluted
26. A. began B. begin C. beginning D. to begin
27. A. pollution B. popularity C. population D. prospect
28. A. Any B. Many C. Much D. A lot

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

The kiwi lives only in New Zealand. It is a very strange bird because it cannot fly. The kiwi is the same size as a chicken. It has no wings or tail. It does not have any feathers like other birds.

A kiwi likes a lot of trees around it. It sleeps during the day because the sunlight hurts its eyes. It can smell things with its nose. It is the only bird in the world that can smell things. The kiwi's eggs are very big.

There are only a few kiwis in New Zealand now. New Zealanders want their kiwis to live. There is a picture of a kiwi on New Zealand money. People from New Zealand are sometimes called 'Kiwis'.

29. Where does the Kiwi live?

- A. in England B. in the USA C. in New Zealand D. in Philippines

30. What are people from New Zealand sometimes called?

- A. Zombies B. monies C. cookies D. kiwis

31. Why does kiwi sleep during the day?

- A. It love sleeping B. It is hungry

C. It hates daylight

D. The sunlight hurts its eyes

32. How are the kiwi's eggs?

A. small

B. fragile

C. thick

D. big

Section B (2,0 points)

I. Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before it. Write your answers on your answer sheet. (0,5 points)

1. So far, rescue workers have freed ten people trapped in collapsed buildings.

→ Ten people trapped in collapsed buildings

2. People use a lot of vehicles and the air is polluted.

→ If